
 
 
 
 

 

We are the first school in the U.S. to get a visit!  

Thursday,  

November 15th 

All Day 

The roadster best accommodates up to 25  
students for 20-minute intervals at stations that 
engage participants in games and activities 
highlighting the importance of recycling.  
 
Time slots are on a first come first serve basis!   
 

Click here to sign your class up for a time slot! 

Students who can’t visit 
the roadster at school 
can see it with the food 
trucks starting at 4PM. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TQcBvklh1HJqgLBbG3ZdWOhSOctr_uGAZ_ieaJkQjIY/edit?usp=sharing

